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Policy Statement 
The City of Mississauga does not allow the placement of wedges in gutters adjacent to private 

driveways. 

Purpose 
Some residents feel that these wedges provide an improved access over the old roll type of curb 

that exists in various sections of the City; however the installation of wedges (asphalt or 

otherwise) is not permitted as they interfere with normal drainage and winter snow operations. 

The roll type curbs will be eliminated at driveways when a street is rehabilitated, reconstructed or 

if curb replacement is required. This will be completed at no cost to the homeowner. 

For individual requests for driveway curb improvement, refer to Corporate Policy and Procedure - 

Curb Improvement Program. 
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